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Notification of a Food for Special Medical Purposes (balanced diets) according to § 4a 
para. 1 of the Ordinance on Dietetic Food (German DiätV) 
Product "Mevalia Frollini” with container size 200g 

 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

 
I hereby confirm receipt of your notification according to § 4a Abs. 1 DiätV of 15. May 2013 for 
the product "Mevalia Frollini” with the container size 200g. The present notification is a second 
notification. 
 

 

As part of this notification procedure, I will only formally check the submitted documents for 

their completeness. It is being verified whether the information on the notification is 

complete and whether the notification falls under the conceptual requirements of one of the 

groups listed in Annex 8 DiätV. The BVL does not carry out any further examination of the 

content. For this purpose, the notification shall be forwarded to the regional authority 

responsible for food control.  

The distributor is not exempt from the obligation to comply with food law regulations on 

his/her own responsibility. 

If the product is changed (e.g. product name, composition, etc.) a notification of change is 

required. I would also ask you to inform me if you should take the above product off the 

market (indicating the date). 

 

 

The notification procedure of balanced diets is currently free of charge.The Fee Ordinance is 

currently being revised, so I would like to point out that a fee may be charged in the future.  
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DATE 26 August 2013 
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Kind regards, 

 

On behalf 

 
  

Dr. Evelyn Breitweg-Lehmann 

Referee 
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